
 

October 30th, 2020 

To whom it may concern 

Company name: Nabtesco Corporation 

Representative: Katsuhiro Teramoto, Representative Director, President & CEO 

(Code: 6268, first Section of TSE) 

Contact: Yasushi Minegishi, General Manager, Corporate Communication Dept.  

(Telephone: +81-3-5213-1134) 

 

Announcement for the Amendment of Medium Term Management Plan  

 

  Nabtesco Corporation (hereinafter, “the Company”) hereby announces the change of the 

Medium Term Management Plan (from FY2017 to FY2020) ,which have announced on February 

10th, 2017, as follows;  

 

1. Content of the change 

The company changes the final year of the Medium Term Management Plan from FY2020 to 

FY2021. 

 

2. Reason of the change 

  The company could not execute some crucial actions that decided as the part of current 

Medium Term Management Plan due to the negatively affected business environment by the 

spread of COVID-19 that have been spread from 2020. The company extend current Medium 

Term Management Plan for one year to pursue the plan and prepare for the next Medium 

Term Management Plan.   

 

3. Announcement of the new Long-term vision 

  The company will announce the new Long-term vision from FY2021 to FY2031 in February 

2021. 

 

 


